
Adult Leader Meeting:  4/22/14 

Roster: 

Ivy Moultrie Ferrell Moultrie  Wendy Peavy Dan Betts Ginger Moss James Kinnard 

Chad Millinor Diana Yuen  Kevin Heineman  Mike Razzano Dave Fraser 

Cathy Ritchie Jeff Bilkert 

 

7:00PM 

Ferrell says we are working on getting the roster changed, adding new scouts. 

Flag Placement:  5 scouts, 3 adults.  Adult in Charge: Mr. Davis 

AT backpacking:  No names yet.  Not on original calendar. (21 miles). 

NYLT:  two additional names. 1st class of summer is full. (You must be 13, 1st class, summer camp twice) 

Aquatics Merit Badge:  Daniel Boone:  Water is COLD! For a smaller or weaker kid, probably not a good 

place to start for badge.  12 sign-ups-Raptors and New Scouts. 

Swimming Merit Badge:  Full  Chris Davis’ name whited out.  Kids on swim team or who have had swim 

lessons do better with this  badge. 

Mr. Moultrie suggested that Mr. Betts talk to Dennis Rowe (cell phone call) about getting more through 

the program at Lake Allatoona.  Perhaps we could sweeten the deal by offering some qualified 

leadership. 

First Aid:  There should be 21, but currently, all we have are 5.  We need all new scouts to complete thjs.  

The cutoff date is about 2 weeks out.  We are not opening this merit badge to other troops.  June 7. 

Mr. Moultrie mentioned that the “Mystery Scout” that was coming from Mr. Morin’s troop is actually at 

713 instead.  The question was asked about a rumor about 2 scouts joining us from another troop, but 

no one had information. 

Mr. Moultrie:  Had a request about the adults in the room talking while program is being presented.  

There have been complaints from scouts.  Mr. Moultrie asked for everyone’s help to improve this. 

Uniform:  There is a uniform problem.  More scouts are wearing only partial uniforms.  If the whole 

uniform cannot be worn, none of it should be. Uniform inspection is in May.  Close-toed shoes are very 

important and a safety issue.  We are setting the example.  By May, everyone should have the uniform.  

Arrangements can be made for those who truly can’t afford it. 

RoundTable:  Raptors this month. 



Den Chief Training:  April 30 is the deadline for registration.  The scout should be 1st class or very close. 

RoundTable:  The Blackhawks attended the last Round Table.  Mike Razzano will find out if there were 

any notes from the meeting. 

Summer Camp: 42 scouts have signed up for merit badges.  # are signed up for high adventure, but will 

need an adult to go with them for that week.  Payments for summer camp are due by the 5th.  Don’t 

know the cost of camp for the adults.  Woodruff gives the biggest subsidy for adults.  Daniel Boone does 

not. 

Recruiting:  New scout campout.  Weather looks good.  Mr. Bilkert wants the new scouts to move to the 

pavilion for the cooking.  

New Scout Campout:  For cooking, adults and scouts are separate.  If you want a campfire, there are fire 

ring.  Bring your own Firewood.  The campfire skit has to be submitted.  Adult agenda is ready to send 

out.  Adults should each take home some gear to clean and return.  Scouts personal packs and other 

items can ride in the truck.  Try to carpool for this trip. 

Patrol Campouts are annual events.  Since last adult leader meeting, the Phoenix, Backhawk, Raptors 

and the nighthawks have completed the walk….the Buffaloes will have theirs in June.  Dr. Razzano 

mentioned that the Pickens County Sportsman Club was a big supporter of scouts. 

Wilderness First Aid:  Two people are taking it.  It can been so pull it.  The cost is about 140 at Daniel 

Boone (very reasonable). 

Troop Elections:  First meeting in May.  Hope to have 2 tickets for elections.  Reorganizations happen 

here.  2nd Monday in May, new scouts need their own program for this alert. 

PLC in May is on Memorial Day. 

Sea Base is locked down.  The participants are paying for the plane tickets this week. 

Summer Camp Prep meeting:  1st Meeting in June. 

Outings by Patrol:  2ndmeeting in June 

Merit Badge Clinic:  June 28th. 

Aquatics Weekend:  Handled by Mr. Betts. 

Mill Springs: Lock in. 

Pisgah/Sliding Rock:  Needs leadership. Open the weekend of July 25-27. 

Meeting adjourned 8:45. 

 


